
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Belton C of E Primary School 

www.belton.leics.sch.uk 

Newsletter 16 Autumn Term 
16th December 2016 

We have had a 

busy but brilliant 

last week of 

term: 
Christmas jumpers; 

Christmas dinners; 

Pantomime; 

Carol concert; 

Christmas party; 

The play. 

The Stars Come Out 
for Christmas was 

performed by The 

Bees and Meerkats 

to rave reviews.  

Miss King and her 

team certainly 

taught our youngest 

children to act and 

remember a huge 

amount of lines and 

songs. 

How inspiring the 

Carol Concert was on 

Thursday evening.  

The church looked 

magical as a Winter 

Wonderland.  Many 

thanks to Mrs 

Trounson for helping 

our children to sing 

so beautifully. 
 

 

FOBS News 
We raised an amazing 

£1027 at the 
Christmas Craft Fayre!  

Thank you to 
everyone who 

supported this event. 

 

  

‘I’d like to say a HUGE ‘Thank you’ to all the parents and carers 

for all their support and help at home with the children - 

learning their lines and preparing their costumes.  It has been 

very much appreciated.  I am so very proud of every child’s 

performance.  They have all grown in maturity and confidence. 

The ‘STARS’ have certainly ‘Come Out For Christmas’!! 

Very Well Done To You All.’ 

Miss King 
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News for January 2017 

Club News 
Clubs will start week 

commencing Monday 9th 

January 2017. 

The list of all the clubs 

for the Spring term 

will be out at the 

beginning of next term 

as there will be some 

changes  to club 

details. 

Swimming 
This will restart for the 
Bears on Tuesday 10th 
January.  The cost will 

remain at £2.50 per week 
or £12.50 up to half term.  

They will be swimming 
every Tuesday until  

the end of term. 
 

Entry into school in the morning  
Breakfast club children enter as usual through the front door. Bikes 
and scooters to be left at the front on the grass in the racks provided.  
No scooters or bikes are allowed through the gates and on the 
playground.  This applies to school children and siblings. Other 
children should arrive by 8.45 am when the doors of their classrooms 
open. We do not expect children to arrive before this time unless 
they are accompanied by an adult who remains with them until 
8.45am.  
Meerkats and Sea Otters enter school through the door to the Sea 
Otters classroom.  
Please note there is no waiting in this area just outside the door.  
Bees and Bears class please follow the path and walk across the front 
of the school past reception and down the side in to the classrooms. 
The left-hand gate near the car park will be used for the Bees and 
Bears for entrance and exit for next term. There will be no access 
through the school car park gates at any time for parents/carers and 
children.  
We expect children to arrive promptly for the opening of the 
classroom doors at 8.45am.  The gates will be locked at 8.55am and 
any children arriving after that time must enter school through the 
front door via reception and be signed in.  
 
 

 

We wish you and your family a very  

Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year. 

See you on Tuesday 3rd January 2017 at 8.45am.   

Breakfast Club will be open from 7.45am as usual. 
 

 

Important Information –  
Changes to the Exit and Entry to School from  

Tuesday 3rd January 2017 
Please look at the plan below to ensure you 

know where to go with your child. 
 

Exit 
At the end of the school day please 
note children, when dismissed, are the 
responsibility of the parents / carers 
who are collecting them.  Children are 
expected to remain with their adult 
who is collecting them and NOT go 
onto the play equipment or the field.   
Once again, no bikes or scooters 
through the gates. 
Meerkats will be collected by the tree 
at the front of the school. 
Please refer to our updated interim 
Arrival and Collection Policy for more 
information. 
 

PARKING 
Please try and park on the Recreation 
Ground if at all possible from 3rd 
January.  This will ease congestion 
around the school. 
Thank you 
 


